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October 29, 2020 

 
Dear Calypso Fans, 
 
I hope that you and your family are safe and doing well. As you all know, we have lost a lot of our friends and family in the                            
caribbean community due to the Corona Virus - so please be careful!  
 
From early 2019 to now, we have continued to expand the show's presence online. Our website is up and running with an                      
ever-expanding archive of Calypso and Steelpan shows. In addition, we continue to stream live to every rock in the world on                     
www.​TrevorWilkinsShow.com​. This has allowed our listeners to hear the greatest Calypso show from anywhere, anytime, at                
no personal cost. 
 
Unfortunately, since the virus became a pandemic, we have had no access to the radio station for over twenty-seven weeks.                    
In order to bring you live programming once again, we decided, at great personal cost. to build our own studio. As a result,                       
we were able to broadcast our first live show on Saturday, September 26th. I hope that you are enjoying the live                     
programming as much as I am! 
  
My Calypso Friends, with all the investments we made into building the studio (e.g., new turntables, CD players, mixer,                   
speakers, etc.), we desperately need your financial support at this juncture in our show's history. We are facing an                   
unprecedented advertising environment - no calypso parties, shows or events - which has greatly reduced our income from                  
Sponsorships.  Without your support, we find it challenging to meet our airtime payments and sustain the show. 
 
We have made it extremely easy to donate on our website or by mail. So please contribute generously to our Fall Fund Drive                       
and help us keep calypso music alive! 
 
For your gift of $100 or more, you will receive the “Lord Shorty - The Collection - Who God Bless”​, featuring a                      
compilation of the best of ​Lord Shorty’s Calypsoes​, plus it comes with liner notes. 
 
Thank you for being a long-time listener and supporter.  We are ever grateful for your financial support.

   
             Sincerely, 

     
      ​TREVOR WILKINS 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
Please return this coupon together with your check or money order payable to: ​TREVOR WILKINS SHOW or you can                   
contribute on our website​ ​www.trevorwilkinsshow.com​. 
 
     _____ $ 50          _____ $100          _____ $250           _____ $500            Other Amount $ ______ 
 
 

Name _______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address ______________________________________    City _________________   State _________  Zip _____________ 

 

Telephone ___________________________________   Email address ___________________________________________ 
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